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Senator McLucas, Jan asked: 
 
As part of the cuts to the discretionary grants program, what reduction in total funding has 
there been for organisations providing support to people with disability?  
 
Answer: 
 
There was no reduction in total funding for organisations providing support to people with 
disability as a result of the Sector Development – Disability Representative Organisations 
grant round.  Disability service delivery was not affected as a result of the recent grants 
selection process.  


